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The end of the Omicron wave is confirmed in all the countries where the group is established, 

even in Germany, where the curve of new cases has been showing signs of decreasing for 

several days. 

This decrease in epidemic pressure is reflected in our network, particularly in Italy, France and 

Belgium, with a significant drop in the number of positive people. To date, we have 3.2% of all 

employees positive, compared to 3.7% the previous week, and 3.9% of residents (4.3% last 

week).  

As a reminder, the vaccination coverage rate in our network is very high, thanks to the 

vaccination requirements in force in most countries, with over 90% of residents up to date with 

their booster. As far as employees are concerned, the coverage rate remains close to or equal 

to 100% in France, Italy and Spain. It should be noted that the rate of vaccinated professionals 

in Germany continues to rise to 91% in anticipation of the mandatory vaccination of health 

professionals in mid-March.  

Thus, the situation remains under control with more than 99% of positive residents not or only 

slightly symptomatic. We can imagine an end to the crisis before the summer if no other new 

variant comes to disturb the health situation. 
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Korian is the leading European care group for the elderly and frail. It is present in France, Germany, Italy, Belgium, 

Spain, Great Britain and the Netherlands. 

 


